
 
 

 

 
September 15, 2023 
 
The Honorable Alma S. Adams, Ph.D.   The Honorable Cory Booker 
United States House of Representatives  United States Senate 
Washington, DC 20515    Washington, DC 20510 
 
The Honorable Lauren Underwood  

United States House of Representatives  
Washington, DC 20515  
 
Dear Congresswomen Adams and Underwood and Senator Booker:  
 
On behalf of the American College of Physicians (ACP), I am writing to express our strong 
support for H.R. 3305 and S. 1606, the Black Maternal Health Momnibus Act. This legislation 
strengthens efforts to address social determinants of health, authorizes grants for community-
based organizations, grows and diversifies the perinatal health workforce, expands access to 
maternal mental health care, and addresses the effects of climate change on maternal and 
infant 
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¶ Extend Women, Infants, and Children (WIC) eligibility in the postpartum and 
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commitment to addressing the maternal mortality crisis and improving maternal health. If you 
have any questions, please contact George Lyons at glyons@acponline.org.  
 
 
 
Sincerely,     

 

Omar T. Atiq, MD, FACP 

President 
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